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Those who are discharged with PD are denied a lifetime of disability benefits, which the military
is required to provide to soldiers wounded during service. Soldiers discharged with PD are also
denied long-term medical care. And they have to give back a slice of their re-enlistment bonus.
That amount is often larger than the soldier's final paycheck. As a result, on the day of their
discharge, many injured vets learn that they owe the Army several thousand dollars.

According to figures from the Pentagon and a Harvard University study, the military is saving
billions by discharging soldiers from Iraq and Afghanistan with personality disorder.
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